

20th September 2018

Dear parents

Rehearsals for our School Orchestra will begin on Thursday 27th September. Orchestra is open to all pupils learning suitable instruments either in school or at home e.g. string, woodwind, brass or guitar.

There is no cost involved. Pupils need only to arrive with their instrument and commit to weekly rehearsals on Thursday lunchtimes for the academic year. There will be the opportunity for the orchestra to perform at the Carol Service in December, as well as at the Spring Concert next term.

If your child would like to be involved in orchestra for this academic year, please complete and return the form below to Mrs Brockman or the school office as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely
Bochnan
Mrs A Brockman
Music Teacher
Orchestra
I would like (child's name)
I understand that my child will be expected to attend weekly rehearsals on Thursday lunchtimes and that they have their instrument in school with them on that day.
Signed: Date:



20th September 2018

Dear parents

Yours sincerely

Rehearsals for the school choir will continue to run on a Tuesday lunch time from 12.40-1.15pm. This year we shall be learning music from a variety of genres and styles including unaccompanied part songs as well as some accompanied by piano, guitar and backing tracks.

There are no auditions to join the group and there is no cost involved. Any pupil wishing to join the choir needs only to be enthusiastic about taking part, and willing to commit to trying their best. They will also need to commit to weekly rehearsals on Tuesday lunchtimes for the remainder of the academic year.

The choir will be working towards performances throughout the school year and will have the opportunity to showcase their hard work on various occasions, starting with the Carol Service at the end of the Autumn term.

If your child would like to be in the Norfolk House School Choir for this academic year, please complete and return the form below to Mrs Brockman or the school office as soon as possible.

Brochnan
Mrs A Brockman
Music Teacher
School Choir
I would like (child's name)
I understand that my child will be expected to commit to attending weekly rehearsals on Tuesday lunchtimes.
Signed: Date:



20th September 2018

Dear parents

I am pleased to announce that Samba Percussion Group will continue to run this term as a lunchtime club. The group is open to all year 5 and 6 pupils and will rehearse at lunchtime on Wednesdays.

There are no auditions to join the group and there is no cost involved. Any pupil wishing to take part will need to commit to weekly rehearsals on Wednesday lunchtimes for the remainder of the academic year.

Rehearsals will begin on Wednesday 26th September. If your child would like to be involved in the Samba Group for this academic year, please complete and return the form below to Mrs Brockman or the school office as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely
Rochnain
Mrs A Brockman
Music Teacher
Samba Percussion Group
I would like (child's name)
I understand that my child will be expected to commit to attending weekly rehearsals on Wednesday lunchtimes.
Signed: Date: